[image: image1.jpg]


        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Mayor Salvino, Vice-Mayor Grace, Commissioner Brandimarte, Commissioner Duke, 
and Commissioner Jones
From:  Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:   Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation
Date:   November 5, 2014
Subject: Fee Reduction Request for the Southern Handcraft Society to utilize I.T. Parker Center
________________________________________________________________________
The Southern Handcraft Society requested a fee reduction at the October 21st Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board meeting. The request was to utilize I.T. Parker Center from September 23rd – September 26th. The Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board unanimously approved their request to pay $1200.00 for the 4 day craft event and is recommending Commission approval. The hard cost to utilize I.T. Parker for this 4 day period would be $4,800.00
The Southern Handcraft Society has received this $1200.00 fee reduction for the past 6 years and has always had huge turnouts for event. They also turn building back over to the city in pristine condition after their event.
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